Falls Village Recreation Commission
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday July 14th, 2021, at 7:00pm
At the Falls Village Recreation Center

A regular meeting of the Falls Village Recreation Commission was held on this date at the Falls Village
Recreation Center and called to order at 7:04 pm by John Morrissey. In attendance: Director Emily

Peterson and Commissioners Dan Carr, Daipai Horace, Melissa Lopes, John Morrissey, Ted Moy and Thomas
Wilson. Absent: Susan Allen.

Old Business:

The Commission reviewed the minutes from the June 9th meeting. Ted Moy made a motion to approve
the minutes as submitted. Thomas Wildon seconded the motion, and the motion passed unanimously.

New Business:

Emily Peterson reported that the 2020-2021 Annual Report was submitted prior to our meeting in July.

Emily Peterson reported on summer activities at the Town Pool. Swimming lessons will be offered on
Wednesday and Thursday beginning on Wednesday, July 21th, 2021 and ending on August 5th, 2021 . Lessons
are open to children ages 3 through 13 for Falls Village residents only. Lesson fees for each session are $30 per
child. Water fitness classes will be offered beginning Tuesday, July 13th at 6:30 PM. Participants will receive a
water aerobics workout from certified Water Fitness Instructor, Louise Levy. Classes are open to adults ages 18
and older. Lesson fees are $5 per class per participant. (Cash only). Creative Kidz Club will be held for 3 weeks
beginning on Monday July 12th and ending on Friday July 30th.Creative Kidz Club is open to children ages 6

through 12 for Falls Village residents only. Registration fees are $125 per week per child.

The commission discussed a movie & S’mores night to be held on August 6 or 7th. Details will be discussed via
email. Information to the community will be posted on the FVRC Facebook Page and the FV Town Calendar.

The pool will be closing mid-August due to lifeguard staff returning to colleges for the school. Once the date is
finalized it will be posted on the FVRC Facebook Page and the FV Town Calendar.

Other Business:

Emily Peterson reported that the FVVFD plans to have the Truck Pull at the Falls Village Recreation Center in
October. Emily Peterson will request that FVVFD send a representative to the next meeting to discuss the details
of the event.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:39PM

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 11, 2021.

Respectfully Submitted,

Melissa Lopes, Secretary



